
 

 

 

Space Celebration Day 
 

19.12.2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy 
Christmas and thank you for all your support this term. 
 
Our new topic for next term is Space! As part of our topic the 
children will be getting creative and making ‘tin can’ aliens. Can we 
ask you to provide a tin can of any size, a bean tin, tuna, etc., for 
your child, ensuring it is clean and safe, no sharp edges! Could 
these please be in school by Friday 11 January. 
 
On Wednesday 16th January 2019 we will be having a celebration 
day to support our Space theme. The children are invited to dress 
up linked to this, as aliens, star wars characters, astronauts, planets 
etc.  
 
We are looking forward to a fun day of learning!  
 
If you have any questions please speak to a member of the 
Reception Team. 
 

 


